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From our President 
 

Since I last wrote my column we have had 
three great events. Two events were ones we 
never tried before. The pasta night / bocce 
ball was a lot of fun for the 28 members who 
stayed to play. The pasta meal was enjoyed 
by 60 members and it was delicious.  I think 
the best meal we have had so far at the 
Dante Hall. Next we travelled to Brantford to 
see The Walters Family Christmas show.  We 
ate at the Rose and Thistle a small Irish pub.  
The meal was excellent and piping hot.  Our 
last event was the Christmas dinner/dance at 
the Dante Hall.  Over 310 members attended 
this year and enjoyed a good turkey dinner 
and danced the night away.  At our past com-
mittee meeting we welcomed Barb Boyd on 
board as a new volunteer.  WE STILL NEED 
2-3 MORE RETIREES TO HELP US OUT. 
Please consider joining us.  Without a full 
committee it is hard to put on so many events 
for you to enjoy. I want to express my appre-
ciation to the executive for all the work they 
do during the year to make this club so excit-
ing.  Give yourselves a pat on the back.  I 
wish everyone a Merry Christmas and 
Healthy, Happy New Year. 

 
http://sleacweb.ca 

Coming Events: 
 Winter 

 Valentines luncheon Feb. 12, 2016 

 Frankenmuth  April 8, 2016 

 Spring 2016 
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Sarnia Lambton EAC 2015 -  2016 Committee 
 

President:   Karen Baxter    519-491-5828   
Vice president:   Sharron Willock    519-542-4952   
Past president:   Wayne Forbes    519-542-8322   
Secretary/Outreach:  Sharon Sharp    519-383-7578   
Treasurer:  Steve Sharp    519-383-7578  
 
Directors:  Alan Day    519-542-1517 
   Mary Lou Abrams   519-862-3950 
 
Event Planning:  Jim Snyder    519-786-6374   
   Gary Locke    519-869-6336 
   Larry Western    519-542-9481 
   Sam Donato    519-542-8471 
   Barb Boyd 
    

Committee Members Appointed: 

 
Communications: Ric Cudmore    519-869-6313 
   Steve Baxter    519-491-5828   
   Wayne Forbes    519-542-8322   
Membership:  Ralph Henry    519-383-0156 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Our next executive meeting will be April 14, 2016 at 10 a.m. 
At  

IOL Training Centre 
252 Chippewa St. 

Sarnia, Ont 

Our web site will be http://sleacweb.ca  

Please let any of the executive know of anything you would like to have discussed 
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 Member News & Information 
Has Anything Changed 

Help us to keep our club records up to date.  
Do you have a new address, phone number or e mail address? Send the new information to: 

Ralph Henry 
145 Conestoga Dr. 

Sarnia, Ont. N7S 6A2 
519-383-0156 

Ralph.c.henry@gmail.com 

sleacweb.ca 

Imperial’s VIP 
Imperial’s VIP pay’s up to $1000 a year to charitable and non-profit associations supported by 
employee and annuitant volunteers. For details of the program access the web-site 
www.imperialoil.ca then search for VIP Program and follow the links.  

Future Registrations 
Cheques must not be dated any later than the cut off date for an event. Cheques 

dated for day of event will not be accepted.  

If anyone knows of a  
member’s illness or death please contact 

secretary Sharon Sharp and she will send out 
a card. 

519-383-7578 

Our web site is back up and running and reli-
able. On the web site will be links to photo-

graphs, events and other information. 

http://sleacweb.ca 
 

At our last committee meeting a couple of flags were raised. It’s undeniable we are all getting older and 
as some of us know getting around is not as easy as it once was. On future registrations for our events I 
will include a line stating if transportation is needed or if you can provide a ride to the event. The com-
mittee members organizing that event will make an effort to link those that can and those that need a 
ride. I’m not sure on how to address the last issue other than to say that some of our members require 
mobility aids, walkers, wheel chairs, canes and assistance from others to get around. Please watch out 
for each other and offer assistance if needed and offer members with restricted mobility preferred ac-
cessibility and seating. 
 
Thanks 

To  eliminate any confusion the Valentines event for 2016 will be held at the Quality Inn on Christina St. 

and  not  the Guildwood Inn on Venetian Blvd 
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Social hour: 11:30 - 12:30 p.m. 
Lunch: 12:30 - 2:30 p.m. 

50/50 draw and other draw prizes 

Menu: 
Chicken noodle soup, garden salad, variety of sandwiches  

and desserts 

Reply by January 29, 2016: 
Sharon Sharp 

600 Rowella’s Way 
Sarnia N7V4K3 

  Name   Member/Guest Amount 
 
__________________________  _____  ______ 
 
 
__________________________  _____  ______ 
 
 
   Total:     ______ 

Make 
cheques  

payable to  
SLEAC 

Co-ordinators: Mary Lou Abrams, Alan Day, Sharon Sharp 

Personal Toiletry Collection: 

Inn of the Good Shepherd 

Valentines Event 
2016 

sleacweb.ca 

 

V a l e n t i n e  L u n c h e o n  
Friday February 12, 2016 

Quality Inn 
Christina St. N 

Sarnia 

50/50 Draw 
Standing Oaks 

 
I need a ride ___  I can provide a ride ___  Phone number ___________________ 

Member cost $12. pp    Registration cut off date Jan. 29/2016      Guest cost $25. pp 

 
Entertainment by: 

C D  D C  
 

D o u g  S t e w a r t  /  C h r i s  J o y c e  
C h r i s  J o y c e  /  D o u g  S t e w a r t  

 

 

P lease  do  no t  pos t  da te  cheque  pas t  cu t  o f f  da te  o f  Janua r y  29 ,  2016  
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sleacweb.ca 

It was a very giving Christmas dinner dance at the Dante Club. Members and guests gave the 
Salvation Army much needed non perishable food items along with cash donations of $179.  
I’m not sure if it was the largest 50/50 amount for a Charitable organization but Pathways re-
ceived half of $887 from our members and Isabel Kelch shared in that amount. The traditional 
Tim cards were handed out at registration and then through the evening draws were held for a 
wide variety of gift cards. In total 24 draws were held and if your name was Kelch there was a 
strong possibility you won one of the gift cards. All the gift cards were for $25 but were for a 
variety of places. Lambton Mall, Stokes, LCBO, Patty Flaherty’s, Marks Work Warehouse, 
Norm’s, Crabby Joe’s, Swiss Chalet, Esso gas, Two Amigo’s, Bookeeper, Skeeter’s and 
John’s Restaurant. Congratulations to all the lucky winners. The entertainment, CDDC, I’m 
sure was enjoyed by everyone and I want to thank them for putting on such a great show. 
Merry Christmas everyone be happy and healthy in the new year. 

C h r i s t m a s  a t  t h e  D a n t e  C l u b  2 0 1 5  
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Reply to: 

Sharron Willock 
125 Stathis Blvd., 
Sarnia    N7S 5T5 

Event Co-ordinators 
Jim Snyder, Gary Locke, Sharron Willock 

F r i d a y ,  A p r i l  8 ,  2 0 1 6  
B u s  d e p a r t s  a t  8 : 3 0  a . m .  

From Plaza at Exmouth and Lambton Mall Rd. 
(Where Moores Clothing, LCBO, Grocery store, XS Cargo used to be) 

Lunch: 12:00 - 1:00 p.m. 
Entertainment: 1:00 - 3:00 p.m. 

One hour stop planned in route to home possibly Lapeer, Michigan 
                              Arrive Sarnia 6:00 - 6:30 p.m. 

  Name   Member/Guest Amount 
 
__________________________  _____  ______ 
 
 
__________________________  _____  ______ 
 
 
   Total:     ______ 
 
I need a ride____  I can provide a ride____  Phone #____________________ 

                           Cost Per Member $40        Cost per Guest     $80 

Cut off date: 
 March 2, 2016 

Make cheques out to S.L.E.A.C. 
and do not post date past 

March 2, 2016 

Frankenmuth 

Dinner and Neil Diamond 

Bus Trip 

April 8,2016 

Members $40 

Guests $80 

 
S.L.E.A.C. 

F r a n k e n m u t h  B u s  T r i p  
Frankenmuth, Michigan 

Two buses, space is limited, book early 

sleacweb.ca 

Menu: chicken dinner at Zenders in Frankenmuth 
Entertainment: Tom Sage, Neil Diamond tribute performer  


